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Post Stabilization Service Updates  
Effective 3/1/24 

Effective March 1, 2024, Providers requesting an in-patient admission as a Post Stabilization service must 
request this type of service via the toll-free number (855) 322-4076. 

Inpatient admission requests (not including Post Stabilization requests) received via fax will be processed 
within standard Inpatient regulatory and contractual time frames. 

If you need further assistance, please call Provider Services at Molina Healthcare at (855) 322-4076 or contact 
your provider representative.   

Thank you for your continued care to our members! 

Molina Healthcare of Florida 
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